
HOW DOES A 14 OR 15 YEAR OLD REFEREE 
REGISTER THIS SEASON?

14 and 15 year old referees who are going 
through the referee registration process will 
need to ensure their parents / carers have 
given them permission in account 
management.

myaccount.thefa.com
 
Parents / carers need to be linked to their 
child / youth referee in My Account. If you are 
a parent/ carer and you cannot see your 
child / youth referee linked to your account, 
please speak to your club or CFA to do this for 
you

Please DO NOT create a new individual as this 
will create a duplicate record which will not 
have your child’s / youth referee’s details on it

When clicking on your child’s / youth 
referee’s account, you will see a new section 
which will allow parents or carers to consent 
to referee (on behalf of the child) 

Simply tick the box which provides consent 
for the youth referee to register 

Once you have provided consent for your 
child / youth referee, that will be able to 
register as normal by going to 
refereeregistration.thefa.com 
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